

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Mon, Oct 14, 2013 at 7:42 AM

Reply-10:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Paul

Last Name - Moessner

Organization Name - Greater Prince William Coalition For Human Services

Comment - Members of the Commission, As a thirty-year Navy veteran and a twenty-year veteran of providing and advocating for a strong human services safety net in the Greater Prince William area (Prince William County and the cities of Manassas and Manassas Park)I have seen how important the provision of mental health services are for the total community. I truly believe that human service issues that go underaddressed become public safety issues that are far more costly to solve. Please move forward with a positive decision on the expansion of medicaid in the Commonwealth of Virginia. This will be an investment that will pay huge dividends for the health and safety of all of our citizens.